Vans Available this Sunday for International Students

07.15.2015

A trip to Wal-Mart is planned this Sunday (July 19) for international students at Southwestern Oklahoma State University.

Otoniel Soza, president of the Southwestern International Students Association, said a van will be parked in front of the bulldog statue between the Al Harris Library and the Memorial Student Center and be available for students from 2-3:30 p.m. The van will be running back and forth during this time.

Any questions may be emailed to sozao@student.swosu.edu.